
January 21, 2021 
 
 

21-102 ESTABLISH NAME OF PCC COLUMBIA COUNTY SITE 
AND BUILDING 

 
PREPARED BY: John MacLean, Finance and Procurement Manager, 

Planning and Capital Construction 
FINANCIAL 
RESPONSIBILITY: Linda Degman, Director, Planning and Capital Construction 
  
APPROVED BY: Sylvia Kelley, Executive Vice President 
 Mark Mitsui, President  
 
REPORT: Board Policy B703 reserves to the Board “…sole authority to 

approve naming of College campuses, sites, buildings, 
facilities, parts of facilities, and faculty and staff positions.” 

 
 The PCC site in Scappoose is 17.25 acres and has the 

capacity for multiple buildings on the property. Due to the 
ability to house numerous facilities for varying academic 
purposes the site should be consistent with our other center 
location names. This consistency will allow flexibility for 
future expansions on the site. Naming the site Columbia 
County Center meets the goal of consistency with other 
locations, creates a name that serves the broader 
community and county, and allows flexibility for the future. 

 
 The first building on the site should reflect the academic 

mission of the programs in the building, the partnership with 
OMIC R&D, and state and community support and shall be 
named the OMIC Training Center.  

 
RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends that the Scappoose site be named PCC 

Columbia County Center and the first building OMIC Training 
Center.   
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